
 

 

19 May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Year Y13 Revision sessions – May Half Term Holiday W/c 26.05.25 

To support your child in reaching their potential in their remaining examinations, we have put together a 

timetable of revision sessions over the May half term holiday for exams taking place in June this year. 

During these sessions it is imperative that your child makes use of the specialist teachers to get the best out of 

them. Also, it is crucial that your child attends all the relevant revision sessions as these will have a massive 

impact on your child’s progress and overall success, therefore any work/job related commitments are advised to 

be limited during this period. 

  

 

 

 

A reminder for when your child arrives for these revision sessions: 

●   ​ Only Grace Academy Solihull students will be allowed on site for these sessions. Students are not 

allowed to bring along any siblings or friends who do not go to the academy with them. 

●   ​ Once students are on site they must remain within the academy until the end of their revision 

session. 

●   ​ Please ensure your child brings a drink and snacks as they won't be allowed off site during the 

session to purchase these. 

●   ​ Please see timetables for subject sessions already sent this week and also attached in the email. 

If you are still unsure which sessions your child should attend, please feel free to contact the Head of Post 16 

louiseknight@graceacademy.org.uk or Assistant Head of Post 16 leanneperks@graceacademy.org.uk. 

I would like to thank you in advance for your continued support in ensuring your child attends these planned 

sessions. 

Yours sincerely 

 Mrs L Knight 

Assistant Principal - Head of Post 16 

 
 

Subject Class  Date/time Teacher/Room 

Criminology 13B/Cr1 Thur 29 May 11.00-12.00 pm Miss Barlow-358 

Psychology 13A/Ps1 Thur 29 May 12.00-1.00 pm Miss Smart - 335 

 Art/Photography 
13E/Ar1 and 13D/Po1  

(selected students) 
Tue 27 May 9.00-2.00 pm Mr Massey- 145 


